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The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission
(ES/CICAD) presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions to the Organization of
American States (OAS) and to the Permanent Observer Missions, and is pleased to inform that
the Meeting of CICAD’s Group of Experts on Maritime Narcotrafficking to be chaired by the
United States Coast Guard (USCG) will be held in Miami, Florida, September 25-27, 2018.

Delegations are kindly invited to send suggested topics to be included in the agenda to

Ms. Ana Alvarez, Supply Reduction Specialist (AMAlvarez@oas.org), no later than July 6, 2018.

The information bulletin containing registration instructions and information on logistics will be
circulated shortly. All other documents related to the meeting (working documents and
presentations) will be posted on CICAD’s Supply Reduction Unit's webpage,

http://www.cicad.oas.org?JE=US02F8 in due course.

The Executive Secretariat of CICAD takes this opportunity to renew to the Permanent
Missions and to the Permanent Observer Missions to the OAS the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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